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Earlier this week England moved to Step 4 of the roadmap meaning everyone should be
cautious whilst managing the risks as cases of COVID-19 remain high. We’re already back to
working full-time and now look forward to seeing you again.

Visitors

We are always happy for you to visit us and if possible ask that you arrange this beforehand.
We have a reception here on site where we can discuss your requirements whilst maintaining
social distancing or if you would prefer we’re happy to meet outside in the open air.

PPE

We have always offered visitors the opportunity to wear marks, particularly those visiting
workshop areas due to this being a dusty environment. This offer still stands, along with ear
defenders and eye protection. If you require any of these items on your arrival please make a
member of staff aware.

Yours Sincerely,

Ian Macpherson,
Sales Director


